

Chair's Monthly Report January 2020

Following are highlights for the period of January 6, 2020 – January 23, 2020

January 6

• The Vice Chair, Trustee Di Pasquale, Major Tory and Councillor Cressy, welcomed our Bishop Macdonell Catholic Elementary School community to their new building at Cone Landing

January 15

 Along with the Director participated in the Annual Joint Meeting of Episcopal Board and Chairs and Directors at the Archdiocesan Pastoral Centre

January 17 and 18

• Along with the Director and Trustees attended the OCSTA Trustee Seminar Conference in Toronto